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Christmas Fair
The ever-popular tombolas, a busy

bar, crackers, glitter nail bar, waffles
and stalls supporting local

businesses made for another
enjoyable year. Huge

congratulations to those children
who ran stalls - great  imagination

and dedication.
Volunteers

Thank you again to those who have helped organise events and volunteered
their time on the day. These events cannot run without all of you. 

Fireworks
Always our biggest event of the
year and it did not disappoint.

Over 4000 people from the
school and local community

enjoyed the fairground, food and
the fabulous Elton John themed

fireworks display. 

And so ends the Autumn Term - seemingly the
longest and busiest of them all!

Here is a quick summary.....

Spooky Discos
 October feels a long time

ago now but it was
wonderful to see nearly
500 children attend the

discos in the spookiest of
costumes.

Fundraising
These events are a wonderful way to bring together both children and
parents in our school community. But they are also so important for raising
vital funds for our school. This term’s events have raised an astounding
£34,000 which will benefit all of the children. Please do come along to
future PTA meetings to have your say in how this money is spent.

Second-hand uniform sales
We love to run these sales -

saving you some money and also
helping reduce waste. 

For any uniform queries please
email uniform@cleves.co.uk

For any general PTA queries and suggestions, please
email pta@cleves.co.uk
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HAVE A VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS!

December
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